
 

RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY SARJAPUR 
 

 

 

Undertaking for Submission of Water Sample Test Report 

 

 

Respected Sir/Madam, 

I, Sripurna Sarma, Principal of Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur, hereby undertake that the water sample 

test report from the Public Health Engineering Department is currently under process. The report shall be 

submitted to the CBSE Affiliation Team as soon as it is received. 

 

We assure you of our commitment to fulfilling all necessary requirements for the affiliation process and 

appreciate your kind consideration. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sripurna Sarma 

Principal 

Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur 

 


